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File 2023-085 
August 13, 2024 
 
By email only 
 
Jamie Long – Vice President, Mining   
Imperial Oil Resources Limited (BA Code: 0007) 
PO Box 2480 Station M 
505 Quarry Park Boulevard SE  
Calgary AB   T2C 5N1 
 
Email: jamie.m.long@esso.ca 
 
 
Investigation File 2023-085 Closed - No Enforcement 
Contravention of a condition of an approval 
 

Dear Mr. Long: 

This letter is to advise you of the conclusion of an investigation undertaken by the Alberta Energy 
Regulator (AER) in response to possible contraventions of the Environmental Protection and 
Enhancement Act on December 6, 2023, and January 5, 2024.  

The investigation relates to Imperial Oil Resources Limited potentially contravening a term or 
condition of an approval for failing to conduct Wildlife Sweeps as per the Wildlife Sweeps Protocol 
and Master Schedule of Standards and Conditions at 05-03-097-07W4M and 03-01-096-08W4M, 
near Fort McKay Alberta.  

The AER is closing the file at this time, and no enforcement action will be taken related to this 
investigation. Future contraventions of a similar nature may be subject to an investigation that may result 
in enforcement action. 
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The status of this file will be posted to the AER’s external website, under the Compliance Dashboard. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at greg.jones@aer.ca or by phone at XXX-XXX-XXXX. 

Sincerely, 

Greg Jones 
Manager, Major Investigations 
Regulatory Compliance 

cc: Kalen Milne, AER 
Megan Lewis, AER 
Muzammel Mann, AER 
Tyler Callicott, AER  

<Original signed by>
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